
 

ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF LABOR 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC HEARING  

 

RE: PROPOSED RULE CHANGE to 56 IL ADMIN CODE 320 (EQUAL PAY IN 

EMPLOYMENT)  

 

Notice is hereby given to the Public that on Tuesday, August 9 at 10 am via WebEx 

Video Conferencing Platform, the Illinois Department of Labor will hold a public hearing on a 

proposed rule change regarding the Department’s Proposed Amendments to 56 Ill. Adm. Code 

320, which amend the existing rules under the Equal Pay Act (820 ILCS 112/1 et seq.). Any person 

interested in said regulatory change may attend the WebEx Hearing, and be heard regarding the 

proposed regulation, a copy of which can be found on the homepage of the Department’s website 

(https://www2.illinois.gov/idol/Pages/default.aspx). If you desire to make comments during the 

hearing, you must register for the WebEx and submit written testimony at the time of making the 

comments, or before. The information for attending via the WebEx Platform is set out below. 

 

______________________________   Date: July 12, 2022 

Jane R. Flanagan, Acting Director 

Illinois Department of Labor 

 

WebEx Registration:  

https://illinois.webex.com/illinois/j.php?RGID=r063ad856885ca5674f1ae2ebae8b604f 

 

https://www2.illinois.gov/idol/Pages/default.aspx
https://illinois.webex.com/illinois/j.php?RGID=r063ad856885ca5674f1ae2ebae8b604f

